Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 5:45 PM
To: Perry, Michael

Subject: RE: Thank You
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Perry,
I am so sorry for what you are going through. I don’t know what to say, we know that you gave IndyMac
Bank (customers and employees) all and more. I never imagined we would be going through this.

In 1989-1990, I worked for Gibraltar Savings and Loan, and I went through similar situation but we did not
know Mr. Young the way we got to know you.

I cried and still have a lump in my throat. I wish you the best and I am grateful for all you have taught us
all, know that we all love you and feel your pain.



